

## Fall 2020 Newsletter

SCSITE Members.

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic the SCSITE golf tournament, vendor day, and holiday party have all been cancelled. ITE National has asked all chapters postpone in person meetings for the time being. We hope to reschedule the golf tournament for the Spring of 2021.

However, this Friday GAITE will be hosting a virtual technical exchange with SCSITE. The link to register is here: <a href="https://gaite.org/meetinginfo.php?">https://gaite.org/meetinginfo.php?</a> <a href="https://gaite.org/meetinginfo.php?">id=75&ts=1603197873</a>. Information on the technical exchange is below from the GATIE website.

This year we (GAITE) will be hosting the annual Technical Exchange with the South Carolina ITE section through a virtual platform. This will be a more limited Technical exchange then previous years and will include a Social event on the 22nd and the exchange on the 23rd over lunch. Additional details will be posted soon about the speakers, topics and the corresponding social event.

Registration will be required to receive PDH credits.

We are hoping we can all gather safely soon! Please reach out to us if you have questions regarding the technical exchange or the cancelled/postponed events

Thank You.

Allen, Lee, and Dillon